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Witenden, Rebecca

From: Kylie Dunstan <kdunstan@rivconmusic.nsw.edu.au>
Sent: Monday, 12 July 2021 12:28 PM
To: Witenden, Rebecca
Subject: RCM: Fee Waiver request for Wagga Wagga Civic Theatre

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise 
the sender and know the content is safe. If you know this is a phishing email please forward to servicedesk@wagga.nsw.gov.au. 

 
Hello, 
 
On behalf of the Riverina Conservatorium of Music, I would like to apply for a waiver on the hire the 
Wagga Wagga Civic Theatre for Friday September 17, 2021. 
 
The Riverina Conservatorium of Music (RCM) is hosting a concert featuring the Riverina Youth Orchestra, 
RCM Student Concert Band and members of the Riverina Concert Band. The concert will involve 
approximately 70 musicians from Wagga Wagga and the Riverina who are students or staff of the 
Riverina Conservatorium of Music. 
 
The event will follow current NSW Government Health Orders. 
 
The Riverina Conservatorium of Music is a not-for-profit organisation and is a registered charity. 
 
Your support of the Riverina Conservatorium of Music (RCM) would be very much appreciated and will 
help support the RCM in providing live cultural and musical experiences featuring local musicians to the 
residents of Wagga Wagga and surrounding Riverina towns. 
 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Kylie Dunstan 
--  
Kylie Dunstan 
Publicity Officer & Concert Manager 
Riverina Conservatorium of Music 
PO Box 7290 
Mount Austin NSW 2650 
Phone: (02) 6925 3522  


